From: Rod Mack <rodneymack007@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 12:09 PM

To: Office State Actuary, WA

Subject: Plan 1 Cola

CAUTION:External email.

Select Committee on Pension Reform Dear Chair Conway

In 1995 I retired from a full, productive, and satisfying career with the Department of Ecology.

I felt that I had adequately planned carefully for my retirement.

My planning, of course, did not anticipate the level of inflation relating from the ongoing pandemic.

The one-time COLA has been helpful and is appreciated. It truly needs to be made permanent.

I ask you to please support the Retired Public Employees Council's proposal (and my request) that you move toward a permanent COLA for Plan 1 employees.

Thank You, David Rodney Mack 12545 SE 225th Pl. Kent, WA 98031

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.